
UST:SO06-00-ME13 
A.Y. 2024-2025 

TO : ALL ADMINISTRATIVE AND ACADEMIC UNITS 

FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  

RE : OFFICIAL PHOTO OF POPE LEO XIV  

DATE : 5 June 2025 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

As previously communicated through OSG Circular No. 81 dated 9 May 2025, HABEMUS 
PAPAM: POPE LEO XIV, and in line with the update of the official papal photograph, you are 
kindly requested to forward the existing framed photo of Pope Francis from your respective 
offices to the UST Museum not later than Friday, 13 June 2025, for replacement with the newly 
printed official photo of Pope Leo XIV.

Thank you. 

FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP 
Secretary-General  




